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Comments: I strongly oppose the proposed project by the company, Powdr, on Holland Lake. Not only will it

negatively and significantly change the public's access to public recreational lands, it is completely out of keeping

with the area itself. It would completely ruin the ability for Montanan locals to enjoy the area. Do NOT approve

this project. It is NOT wanted by anyone local Montanan!


